
JOIN THE CIRCLE
PATRONS CIRCLE SUCCESSFULLY LAUNCHED TO BUILD 
COMMUNITY WITH NEW GENERATION 

After a successful launch party at Amba in Ohio City, Patrons Circle continues to receive
enthusiastic support and interest from a new generation of ballet supporters. To continue
building enthusiasm and participation for Patrons Circle, a summer event is planned. 

Mark your calendars for Thursday, July 25, 5:30 p.m at the Shoreby Club in Bratenahl 
to socialize and meet like-minded individuals at this spectacular location.

Patrons Circle has no membership fees or dues – only benefits. The program is designed
to build a community of supporters who bring their talents to organizing fundraisers,
volunteering during performances or events, and creating other new and exciting ways to
stay involved. 

If you are interested in joining, simply sign up on our website and you will receive ongoing
updates: clevelandballet.org/patrons-circle 

Be sure to connect with The Circle on Instagram and LinkedIn!

@cbpatronscircle

Cleveland ballet’s patrons circle
linkedin.com/groups/14443454/


